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College of Enginee vor ntown, West Virginia

December 31, 1981

'WW
West Virginia

Mr. Joseph Wang
Univers ty Division of Fuel Cycle and Material safetyi

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Dear Mr. Wang:

Enclosed are two (2) copies of a renewal application
for License No. 47-14862-01 which is due to expire on
December 31, 1981. This license was initially issued to |

!Construction Materials, Inc. on December 28, 1971 and
renewed via Amendment No. 1 on December 30, 1976.

As per our telephone conversation on December 30, 1981
you informed me that a December 31, 1981 submission date
with an appropriate application fee would constitute a pro-
per and timely license renewal procedure. In another NRC
telephone communication on December 30, 1981 I was informed
by Ms. Glenda Jackson's office that the license renewal
application fee for License No. 47-14862-01 was $110.00.
A check in this amount is attached.

Thank you so much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

:-:e:s y.

G. Lansing Blackshaw
CMI Radiation Protection Officer
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